

CFUMC Preschool SUBSTITUTES Needed

The preschool needs a good, reliable sub list for the 2021-2022 school year. You do not need a teaching degree to be a sub.

Subs are used in various ways:

- **In the classroom** If one of the two teachers in a classroom needs to be out, you will be in the room with the other teacher as a helper.
- Music/Spanish/Motor Skills If a teacher for these "specials" needs to be out, you would lead this class.
- In the office If a staff member needs to be out or just to have extra hands on a busy day.
- **Staff children nursery** to watch staff children during trainings, Preplanning and Post-planning days.

We would love to have YOU!

Per new tax laws, Tax Forms will be required of our subs just like a regular employee of the preschool. You will also be required to complete a Criminal Background Check. All these forms will be available at Parent Orientation and in the preschool office. See Stephanie Jones at the Parent Meeting or in the preschool office to sign-up. Our daily sub pay is \$28 for 9-12. If you have any questions, please email Stephanie at stephanie.jones@cantonumc.org.